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Dear Representatives, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 4079. Oregon should not be creating a new tax - especially a 

sales tax, when inflation is so high most Oregon families are still struggling to make 

ends meet. This bill will only make the homeless crisis worse.....It rewards those that 

do not help grow and stabilize Oregon's economy and it punishes those that do. 

Please do not pass HB 4079.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Natalia 

 

 


